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February 9, 2012

Dr. Charles Seldon

3077 Bonview Dr.

Boise, Idaho 83712

Dear Dr. Seldon:

         This letter is to let you know how much I appreciate the hard work you have done over the last several years.   It looks like you are close to attaining your goal of allowing the teachings in the Bible to be a normal and timely subject to be taught in all the schools in Idaho.  We are on the same philosophy in this and other matters.  Thank you very much for your endurance in getting so far on this very important matter!

Sincerely,

Senator Shirley McKague

Idaho State Senate

P.O. Box 83720

Boise, Idaho 83720-0081
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